
IMPORTANT REMINDERSJULY HAPPENINGS

Happy times are never 
ending when we’re playing 
and pretending!

We will be doing many fun 
and creative art and 
learning projects in our 
classes. Your trash may very 
well be our treasure. Won’t 
you please consider saving 
and donating the following 
items for us? THANK YOU :)
paper tubes, egg 
cartons,yarn, buttons and 
sequence, old magazines, 
plastic tubes and lids, 
computer paper.

Welcome to our first 
newsletter. 
Most of the children 
have now settled well 
and are enjoying their 
nursery experience. 
We will be sending 
home a parent audit 
very soon and we 
would appreciate if you 
would take the time to 
complete it, as we 
would like you to 
become involved in 
your child's journey 
with us. 

Our theme of the month is “All About Me” 

We will be learning all about our new 
friends!!!

We are closed July 4th in observance of 
Independence Day!

We are Celebrating creative Ice Cream 
Flavors day July 1, 2021!

We are asking parents to bring in a small 
pint of creative ice cream flavor for our 
ice cream party!


